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GREGORY KRISULEWICZGREGORY KRISULEWICZ

STAR
WE WOULD LIKE TO CONGRATULATE

SAFETY

CHECK OUT THE PROGRESS!

IN WILMINGTON, NC. THE PROJECT INCLUDED A MULTI-
PHASE EROSION CONTROL PLAN, CLEARING, LIMITED
STORM DRAINAGE, EXTENSIVE GRADING PLAN, AND A
PAVEMENT SURFACE OF APPROXIMATELY 5-ACRES. THE
EXPANSION OF THE PARKING LOT IS FOR FEDEX
TRAILERS, VANS, AND TRACTOR STORAGE. 

NEWSLETTER

FOR WINNING THIS MONTH'S SAFETY STAR! GREGORY HAS
GONE ABOVE AND BEYOND IN IMPLEMENTING SITE DOCS

DAILY AND STAYING ON TRACK WITH EQUIPMENT
INSPECTIONS AND TOOLBOX TALKS.

FEDEX 
PARKING EXPANSION

OUR CIVIL DIVISION HAS
COMPLETED THE 8-ACRE
FEDEX GROUND PARKING
LOT EXPANSION PROJECT
 

WANT TO BE THE NEXT SAFETY STAR? DOWNLOAD THE
SITE DOCS APP AND DO YOUR DAILIES!

HAVE QUESTIONS OR NEED HELP? CALL
THE OFFICE AND THEY CAN 

HELP YOU OUT!LAKE MARION SMITH CREEK

TO ALL OF OUR EMPLOYEES, WE ARE
THANKFUL FOR YOU AND WISH YOU ALL A

SAFE AND DELICIOUS HOLIDAY WITH
YOUR FAMILIES!

SCAN HERE FOR OUR WEBSITE!

SCAN HERE!


